

Pictures to mid July

.. In March we cleared the church



Saturday morning crew



A well deserved tea break





Everyone marvelled at how good the church looked without the pews – a taste of things to come

At the end of April we handed the site over to the contractors





The site cabin is "hooked up" to the Rectory



















Moving the heavy floor memorials for wrapping and storing





The Edward Cotton Memorial (where the north door will be) has been removed and carefully dismantled for installing further along the wall







Sorting the old floor for different types of waste













More than one of these was being filled every day



A burial vault was found in the chancel













and outside the church?











.... its always good to remember why we are doing it!





..... it will take a few months yet.....